
Congratulations.. 
 

Another step towards success in the issue of grant 
of pre revised scale of Rs. 4500-7000 to all 

Technicians joined after 25.02.1999 and working in 
the pre revised scale of Rs. 4000-6000. 

 
As per information, Tech(4K) file cleared from 

DoEXP and has reached Internal Finance Division 
of the Hon'ble Ministry of I&B. 

 
Further follow-up will be done in Hon’ble Ministry 

of I&B. Order from MIB is likely to be issued in this 
week. 

 
Congratulations to all Tech (4K) brothers. 

 

 

Central Office 
 


